
 

 

GREETINGS FROM ASHBY: 

The Ashby Legacy Fund is proud to announce plans for the annual 
Ashby Appreciation Days for Thursday, July 17th through Sunday, July 
20th! 
 
As part of the festivities, there will be a parade featured on Saturday 
evening, July 19th at 6pm.  The parade lineup will be from 4:30pm to 
5:30pm near the school.  We cordially invite you to participate in this 
event! 
 
Enclosed you will find a parade entry form.  If you would like to enter a 
unit in the Ashby Parade on July 19th, please complete the form and 
return it to the email address or address listed on the form.  You can 
also drop off the completed forms at Rylander Insurance Agency in 
Ashby – 114 Main Street.  We hope that you can help make our parade 
a success! 
 
If you know of any other organizations that may have a unit to enter, 
please pass this information onto them. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at Ashby Appreciation Days.  Thank you 
for your cooperation! 
 
Dallas Rylander 
Parade Committee 
Ashby Legacy Fund Director 


